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SELX Market Report 
Prime Cattle – 10 th November 2016  

 
Numbers reduced to 669 head at the SELX Prime Cattle sale today, but produced a firm to 
dearer market. An Increased number of bulls saw a firm market topping at $2.55 for larger bulls 
and up to $3.40 for younger bulls. 
 
The 200 cows penned met strong competition to be fully firm on last week, topping at $2.46, 
with most cows $2.30-$2.40. Heavy steers and heifers were firm on last week with heavier steers 
making $2.68- $3.10, depending on teeth and weight.  
 
Young cattle to re-stockers were limited in supply but met strong demand with up to $4.24 for 
lightweight Angus steers and Angus heifers up to $3.90 to return to the paddock. 
 
Market Report:  Nick Harton, Jim Hindmarsh & Co. 
 

SELX MARKET REPORT 
 

Sale date: 10.11.2016 

PRIME CATTLE SALE 
 

Yarding 669 

Category Weight   c / kg $ / Hd 

Light Steers < 350 
Top 424.2 $1,224 
Aver 372.4 $1,033 

Light Heifers < 350 
Top 390.2 $1,183 
Aver 328.1 $966 

Trade Steers 351 - 500 
Top 365.6 $1,542 
Aver 341.9 $1,372 

Trade Heifers 351 - 500 
Top 333.2 $1,412 
Aver 311.3 $1,227 

Export Steers 501+ 
Top 310.0 $2,171 
Aver 279.0 $1,687 

Export Heifers 501+ 
Top 310.0 $1,792 
Aver 294.9 $1,491 

Cows 
  Top 246.2 $2,169 
  Aver 235.1 $1,361 

Bulls 

 

Top 340.0 $2,390 
Aver 242.0 $1,228 

 
Sales at SELX: 

• Prime Sheep & Lambs – Every Wednesday, 11:00am 
• Prime Cattle – Every Thursday, 8:00am 
• Store Sheep (1st X Ewes) – Monday, 21st November, 10:00am 
• Store Cattle – Friday, 25th November, 10:00am 

 
Media Contact: 
Brendan Abbey – SELX Director – 0419 233 963 


